

IS PROUD TO HOST A VIRTUAL UN75 CONSULTATION

FOCUSED ON CLIMATE CHANGE AND GLOBAL HEALTH



This year, the United Nations celebrates its 75th anniversary. To commemorate this milestone, UN Secretary-General António Guterres announced that the United Nations is hosting the world's largest global conversation on creating the future we want by 2045, when the United Nations celebrates its centennial. Together, we can work to combat climate change and promote health and well-being worldwide.

The United Nations is asking three questions:

- What kind of future do we want to create?
- Are we on track to secure a better world?
- What action is needed to help us achieve a brighter future?

Join us for our virtual UN75 consultation:

Sunday, May 24 | 2 p.m. PT

Register now >>> https://bit.ly/UN75_CA



